
Alexander, Jacquelyne 

Subject: FW: Cuyama Ground Water Basin Distict 

-----Original Message----­
From: William Price [mailto:wdpcuyama@yahoo.com] 

Sent: Thursday, August 04, 2016 8:41 AM 

To: LAFCO Santa Barbara Co <lafco@sblafco.org> 

Cc: Dale Jackson <d jackson@grimmway.com>; Jim Wegis <hay1wegi@wi ldblue.net> 

Subject: Cuyama Ground Water Basin Distict 


Dear Sirs: 


As I will be unable to attend the meeting, I wish to voice my support for the formation of the Cuyama Ground Water 

Basin District for Cuyama Valley. 


I authorize James Wegis or Dale Jackson to represent my interests at any meetings concerning this issue. 

I represent Cuyama II Ranch {1374 ac) as a partner, Hanson/Price {40 ac) as a partner, and the Price Family Trust (4.18 
ac) as trustee. 

I have been a resident of Cuyama Valley since 1951 and a retail business owner since 1973 (Duff's Gas Service and Price's 
Old Cuyama Store). 

William Duff Price 

Kathleen G Price 

3045 Hwy 166 

Cuyama, Ca 93254 
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Alexander, Jacquelyne 

Subject: FW: Cuyama Water District 

From: Debbie Hoekstra [mailto:pdhoek@live.com] 
Sent: Thursday, August 04, 2016 11:40 AM 
To: lafco@sblafco .org 
Cc: djackson@grimmway.com 
Subject: Cuyama Water District 

To the LAFCO Members, 

Our names are Pier and Debbie Hoekstra and we are the trustees to the Hoekstra Family Trust and own the Cuyama 
Dairy 437.57 ac which is located in the proposed Cuyama Water District boundaries. We wish to support the proposed 
formation of the Cuyama Water Basin District. The agriculture industry is the economic foundation in the Cuyama Valley 
and the proposed water district sees itself as working with the counties to work to maintain the economic foundation as 
much as possible. We feel we are best served by having a voice. 

Thank You, 
Pier and Debbie Hoekstra 
Cuyama Dairy Farm 
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Alexander, Jacquelyne 

Subject: FW: 

From: Paul Hood [mailto:hood.paul@sbcglobal.net] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2016 4:55 PM 
To: Alexander, Jacquelyne 
Subject: FW: 

FYI 

From: Mary Jo Harrington [mailto:mjharrington40@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2016 4:41 PM 
To: lafco@sblafco.org 
Cc: djackson@grimmway.com 
Subject: 

This is Jason and Mary Jo Harrington. We own 3 7 .3 acres of pistachios in the proposed district. We are in 
support of the proposal with the opportunity to voice our opinion on the matter of the Cuyama Valley water 
district basin. 

Thank you for your time. 
Jason and Mary Jo Harrington 
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Alexander, Jacquelyne 

Subject: FW: Support of proposed formation of Cuyama Water Basin 

From: Paul Hood [mailto:hood.paul@sbcglobal.net] 
Sent: Thursday, August 04, 2016 7:38 AM 
To: Alexander, Jacquelyne 
Subject: FW: Support of proposed formation of Cuyama Water Basin 

From: Michael Devico [mailto:michael.devico@sunriseoliveranch.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2016 9:22 PM 
To: lafco@sblafco.org 
Subject: Support of proposed formation of Cuyama Water Basin 

SBLAFCO 

To whom it may concern 

My name Is Michael Devico and I am the General Manager for Sunrise Olive Ranch consisting of 1063 ac in the 
proposed water district boundaries. I may possibly make it to the meeting on August 5th but if not I wish to support the 
proposed formation of the Cuyama Water Basin District. The proposed water district will provide the opportunity to 
discuss and allow the landowners within the district to work towards assessing themselves to accomplish the goals of 
SGMA. 

Thank you 
Michael Devico 

Michael Devico 
General Manager 

Farm: 870 California 33, Maricopa, CA 93252 

GPS: 34°53'48.S"N 119°30'17.9"W - GPS (DD): 34.896801, -119.504966 

Office: 133 Van Norman Road - Montebello, CA 90640 

Ce/: +1 323-516-9247 Tel: +1562 908 5353 
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Alexander, Jacquelyne 

Subject: FW: Lafco meeting 

Resent-From: <lafco@sblafco.org> 
From: Marvin Rahe <marvinacranch@gmail.com> 
Date: August 4, 2016 at 9:37:22 AM PDT 
To: lafco@sblafco.org 
Cc: djackson@grimmway.com 
Subject: Lafco meeting 

See attached letter 
Thank You, 
Marvin Rahe 
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APACHE CANYON RANCH 


30801 Maricopa Hwy 33 Maricopa Ca 93252 


661-619-254 7 


August 4, 2016 

To whom it may concern, 

My name is Marvin Rahe, a landowner in the Cuyama Valley proposed district. I have approximately 240 

acres and wish to support the proposed formation of the Cuyama Water Basin District. I am unable to 

attend the August 5th meeting. This is an opportunity to have a "local voice" as the SGMA moves 

forward. For this meeting I give James Wegis the right to represent my views and concerns. 

Thank You, 



Alexander, Jacquelyne 

Subject: FW: 

Attachments: Emails.pdf 

From: Ernest Conant [mailto:econant@youngwooldridge.com] 

Sent: Thursday, August 04, 2016 1:45 PM 

To: Paul Hood <hood.paul@sbcglobal.net> 

Cc: Patricia Poire <PPoire@grimmway.com>; Petrovich, Susan <SPetrovich@bhfs.com>; Brad DeBranch 

<BDeBranch@bolthouseproperties.com> 

Subject: 

Paul, 
FYI, attached as one group are the emails I have received copies of that I believe were sent to you by various 
landowner's who support the proposal and could not be at the meeting tomorrow. There could be others I didn't 
receive a copy of. Hopefully I'm not confusing matters, but thought you might want them as a group. 
Ernest 
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From: Debbie Hoekstra <pdhoek(a)live.com<mailto:pdhoek@.live.com>> 

Date: August 4, 2016 at 11 :39:55 AM PDT . 

To: "lafco@sblafco.org<mailto:lafco@sblafco.org>" 

<lafco@sblafco.org<mailto:lafco@sblafco.org>> 

Cc: "djackson@grimmway.com<mailto:djackson@grimmway.com>'' 

<dj ackson@grimmwav.com<mailto :djackson@grimmway.com> > 

Subject: Cuyama Water District 


To the LAFCO Members, 


Om names are Pier and Debbie Hoekstra and we are the trustees to the Hoekstra Family Trust 

and own the Cuyama Dairy 437.57 ac which is located in the proposed Cuyama Water District 

boundaries. We wish to support the proposed fo1mation of the Cuyama Water Basin District. The 

agriculture industry is the economic foundation in the Cuyama Valley and the propo~ed water 

district sees itself as working with the counties to, work to maintain the economic foundation as 

much as possible. We feel we are best served by having a voice. 


Thank You, 

Pier and Debbie Hoekstra 

Cuyama Dairy Faim 
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From: Marvin Rahe <marvinacranch@gmail.com<rnailto:marvinacranch@gmail.com» 
Da_te: August 4, 2016 at 9:37:22 AM PbT 

To: lafco@sblafco.org<mailto:lafco@sblafco.org> 

Cc: djackson@grimmway.com<mailto:djackson@grimmway.com> 

Subject: Laf<;o meeting 


See attached letter 


Thank You, 

Marvin Rahe 

[cid:F840C798-7 A38-4BAF-849C-B317 AAFD4D1A] 
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APACHE CANYON RANCH 


30801 Maricopa Hwy 33 Maricopa Ca 93252 


661-619-2547 


August 4, 2016 

To whom it may concern, 

My name is Marvin Rahe, a landowner in the Cuyama Valley proposed district. I have approximately 240 

acres and wish to support the proposed formation of the Cuyama Water Basin District. lam unable to 

attend the August 5th meeting. This is an opportunity to have a '1 local voice" as the SGMA moves 

forward. For this meeting l give James Wegis the right to represent my views and concerns. 

Thank You, 



From: Roy Harrington <harringtoncustomfarming@yahoo.com<mailto:harringtoncustomfarming@yahoo.com» 

Date: August 3, 2016 at 9:47:04 PM PDT 

To: Jafco@sblafco.org<mailto:lafco@sblafco.org> 

Cc: djackson@grimmway.com<mailto:djackson@grimmway.com> 

Subject: Support for the Cuyama VaJJey District 


To the members of the Santa Barbara LAFCO, My name is Roy Harrington. I am unable to attend the hearing on August 

5, but would appreciate my support for the formation of the water district in the Cuyama Valley to be known. 

I am a land owner in the valley, as well as a farmer there, and firmly believe our basin should be monitored by those that 

are intimat~ly familiar with it. It is my opinion there are none more qualified than those that are in the area on a daily 

basis. 

Most of us in the valley have unique knowledge of our aquifers, as well as depend on them for our livelihoods. Nobody 

wants our. water to be sustainable more than us, and we will insure the most efficient use of it. 

Thank you for your time, 


Roy Harrington 

661-619-8065 
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From: Mary Jo Harrington <mjharrington40@gmail.com<mailto:mjharrington40@gmail.com» 

Date: August 3, 2016 at 4:41:25 PM PDT 

To: lafco@sblafco.org<mailto:lafco@sblafco.org> 

Cc: djackson@grimmway.com<mailto:djackson@grimmway.com> 


This is Jason and Mary Jo Harrington. We own 37.3 acres of pistachios in the proposed district. We are in support of the 

proposal with the opportunity to voice our opinion on the matter of the Cuyama Valley water district basin.­

Thank you for your time. 

Jason and Mary Jo Harrington 


I 
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SBLAFCO 

To whom it may concern 

My name Is Michael Devico and I am the General Manager for Sunrise Olive Ranch consisting of 1063 ac in the proposed 
water district boundaries. I may possibly make it to the meeting on August 5th but if not I wish to support the proposed 
formation of the Cuyama Water Basin District. The proposed water district will provide the opportunity to discuss and 
allow the landowners within the district to work towards assessing themselves to accomplish the goals of SGMA. 

Than_k you 
Michael Devico 

[ cid: image001.jpg@01D09B8F .3CFF-7E70] 

Michael Device 


General Manager 
Farm: 870 California 33, Maricopa, CA 93252 
GPS: 34?53'48.S"N 119?30'17.9"W - GPS (DD): 34.896801,--119.504966 
Office: 133 Van Norman Road - Montebello, CA 90640 
Ce!: +1323-516-9247. Tel: +1562 908 5353 
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From: finney28tpd [mai1to:finney28tpd@yahoo.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2016 10:48 AM 

To: lafco@sblafco.org 

Cc: Dale Jackson 

Subject:· 


To whom it may concern, 

We are landowners of 1.14 acres in the district. We are in support of the proposed formation of a Cuymna 
· water basin by.the local landowners. We are unable to attend the next meeting, we give Jim Wegis and/or Dale 
Jackson pennission to represent us. 

Respectfully submitted, 
William and Laura Price 

Sent from rny Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smmtphone 
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From: billylharrington@a~ol.com 

Sent: Wednesday, August 3, 2016 9:48 AM 

To: LAFCO@SBLAFCO.ORG 

Cc: diackson@grimmway.com 

Subject: Cuyama Water Basin 


08/03/2016 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I'm unable to attend your meeting, but I do support The Formation Of The Cuyama Water Basin (GSA) For 
Cuyama. 

I represent Harrington Family Trust, 711.81 acres and Billy L Harrington, 79.88 acres ranches. 

Since I can not attend the meeting either Jim Wegis or Dale Jackson may represent my wishes. 

Thank You, 
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~ l l 

Frorri: Dale Jackson 

Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2016 11:00 AM 

To: 'lafco@sblafco.org' 

Subject: Cuyama Water Basin 


To who it may concern · 

My name is Jose Torres and own property (4.73ac) in the proposed Cuyama water basin. I'm unable to atte_nd the 

August 5m meeting and wish to support the formation of Cuyama water basin. 

Thank you 

·Jose Torres 

661-203-7565 
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From: Dale Jackson 
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2016 10:29 AM 
To: 'lafco@lafcosb.org' 
Subject: Cuyama Water Basin 

To Whom It May Concern: 

We will be unable to attend the hearing for the formation of the Cuyama Basin Water District and would like to 
authorize Dale Jackson or James Wegis to represent our interest in this hearing. Reyes Family Trust holds interest in 
2,035.96 acres of the proposed district. We are in support of this proposed water district. 

Fred E. Reyes 
Phyllis Jean Reyes 
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From: William Price <wdpcuyama@yahoo.com<mailto:wdpcuyama@yahoo.com» 

Date: August 4, 2016.at 8:41:20 AM PDT 

To: LAFCO Santa Barbara Co <lafco@sblafco.org<mailto:lafco@sblafco.org» 

Cc: Dale Jackson <djackson@grimmway.com<mailto:djackson@grimmway.com», Jim Wegis 

<hay1wegi@wiJdblue.net<mailto:hay1wegi@wildblue.net>> 


· Subject: Cuyama Ground Water Basin Distict 

Dear Sirs: 

As I will be unable to attend the meeting, I wish to voice my support for the formation of the Cuyama Ground Water 
Basin District for Cuyama Valley. 


I authorize ·James Wegis or Dale Jackson to represent my interests at any meetings concerning this issue. 


f represent Cuyama II Ranch (1374 ac) as a partner, Hanson/Price (40 ac) as a partner, and the Price Family Trust (4.18 

ac) as trustee. 


I have been a resident of Cuyama Valley since 1951 and a retail business owner since 1973 (Duff's Gas Service and Price's 

Old Cuyama Store}. 


William Duff Price 


Kathleen G Price 


3045 Hwy 166 


Cuyama, Ca 93254 
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Pnrn ~IUI I 

Subject: Cu:;ama Water Basin Dlltrict 

From: Summer Callaway (s.urnrrllllW.~ 


To: !af:co@sblafco.org; 


Cc: d1a.i:;1<son@Qnrnmway.com; 


Dato: Thuriday, August 4, 2016 8;38 AM. 

l\~, a landowner m the ~ Cuyame Waler Dqmid ee.n. we are In ful support of O,e formatk>n ol the Cuyama Welti 
mi;t11c:t Basin "'Ve c,wn apprmtmalllty 118.27 in ~ propoNd DistriCL We would tlke to have an Bdfve vo'ce going forwatd 

S1nce,ety. 
Cllllawsy Trust 
Trudi Caflaway 
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